
   
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
10th June 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Governors 

 
At Our Lady of Lourdes, our school governors play a very important part in the life of the 
school. They give up their time, on a voluntary basis, to offer their support to school 
improvement and making sure that the children thrive in an environment that allows their 
lights to shine.  
 
As there have been some recent changes to our Governing Body, we thought that it would 
be useful to give you an update of who our governors are: 
 
 

Katherine Briggs Chair of Governors 
Fr Ian Jackson Foundation Governor 
Charlotte Carr Foundation Governor 

Alene Ellsworth Foundation Governor 
Carl Roberts Foundation Governor 

Cllr Ivan Cochrane Local Authority Governor 
Kelly Hassle Parent Governor 
Hayley Hood Parent Governor 
Mrs Ashton Staff Governor 
Mrs Wright Staff Governor 

 
 
We warmly welcome Mrs Hassle to our Governing Body and look forward to working with 
her in the future.  
 
Foundation Governor Vacancy: If you are a practising Catholic and you would like 
to be governor, please contact Mrs Ashton for more information. 

 

Our sincere thanks go to the governors for all their help and support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Ashton 
Headteacher 

Fleming Field, Shotton Colliery, Durham. DH6 2JQ 
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